
 
November 8, 2021 

[sent electronically]  

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Water Resources Management Specialist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Green Bay Service Center 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
 
Subject: Extension Request – Site Investigation Work Plan and Quality Assurance Plan 

Downstream of Hayton Dam 
Chilton, WI 
BRRTS 02-08-587108 

Dear Ms. Krueger: 
 
In correspondence dated September 30, 2021, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) 
requested Tecumseh Products Company (Tecumseh) to provide a revised Site Investigation Work Plan 
(SIWP) and Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) for Downstream of the Hayton Dam on or before 
November 29, 2021.  
 
The revised SIWP and QAPP is being prepared, addressing the comments provided by WDNR as 
discussed on October 27, 2021. As such, on behalf of Tecumseh, we are requesting that WDNR grant a 
30-day extension until December 29, 2021, to address the comments and submit the revised SIWP and 
QAPP.  
 
Thank you for your timely consideration and approval of this request.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or comments.  
 
Sincerely, 

TRC 

 

Chris Harvey, PE 
Principal 
 
cc: Carrie Williamson/Tecumseh 
 Jason Smith/Tecumseh  
 Curtis Toll/Greenberg Traurig LLP 
 William J. Nelson/WDNR 

Ronald Bock/TRC – Irvine, CA 
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